Announcements for Tuesday, March 7, 2023

- Reminder: NHS applications are due this Thursday. You can pick up an application in the Guidance Office or from Ms. Fliess in Room N202. Don't delay, apply today!
- Seniors, Herff Jones will be in the 9th Grade Center Lobby during all lunches TOMORROW to delivery graduation announcements to anyone who ordered.
- Summer Term Dual Enrollment packets are now available in Guidance. The recommended due date is TOMORROW.
- ❖ The BTHS Bear Necessities School Pop-Up Shop is accepting gently used Bartram gear; shirts, sweatshirts, shorts, pants and hats. Senior may get 1 service hour for each item donated, up to 5 items. Drop off this week in Room N240 or N241.
- Dreams Come True is meeting on Thursday at 8:45 am in the Small Cafeteria.
 Wear your purple club shirt. Hope to see you there!
- ❖ Juniors! The March 28th in-school ACT is right around the corner. Information about the test and your room assignment will be given to you by your ELA teacher this week. If you do not have an ELA class on campus, please stop by Mrs. Richards' desk in Guidance to pick-up your test information.
- ❖ Applications to be a Link Crew Leader next school year are now open to rising juniors and seniors! For more information and access to the application, please find a poster around school and scan one of the QR codes. If you have any questions, see Ms. Murray or Ms. Campbell in the 9th Grade Center. Applications are due Wednesday at 8pm!